
 

                                                                                                                   3rd March 2022 

 

 

Group Class Photos                                                                   

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

The school photographer will be in on Thursday 17th March, to take group class 

photos. 

 

As usual a sample will be sent home at a later date, should you want to purchase 

any class photos. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

G Maguire  

Administrator 

School Office 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/wrates-scholastic-photographs-limited

